Checking Out

It has been seven years since I wrote my first post on Conflict of Laws .Net.

The blog has been a lot of fun, but also a lot of work. I am stepping back and
leaving the blog in the expert hands of my co-editors.

I am sure [ will continue to meet many readers in conferences all over the world.


https://conflictoflaws.net/2014/checking-out-2/

